
Greetings, 

 

I am writing to oppose HB4145. This bill is poorly written and is an attack on the gun rights of 

innocent Oregonians. Please do not less this bill pass. Please oppose this bill. I am a law abiding 

citizen of Oregon and have an ex-wife who is a horrible person. I divorced her because she was 

physically and verbally abusive to me. For mine and my daughters safety, I now feel compelled 

to carry a firearm. If this bill were to pass my ex could, out of spite and hatred, get a restraining 

order on me and deny my right to protect myself and my daughters. I’m the victim here and this 

bill would open up more doors for people like me to be re-victimized over and over again. Please 

stop HB4145 now. Please stop trying to take away the rights of the innocent. Remember, the bad 

guys will always have guns. They don’t abide by the laws. It’s us good guys who lose out when 

bills like this get passed. 

 

Joel  

 


